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Thursday 3rd December 2020 

Dear Mums and Dads, 

Mr Johnson (who is in charge of the country) has had a word with the 

Christmas elves and with Rudolf and has declared it very safe for Santa 

Claus to fly through England’s airways, on his sleigh, this Christmas 2020. 

It was reported in the Lapland Chronicle that Santa Claus’s sleigh flies to 

us after visiting America. 

Boris has checked out with Santa, and with Rudolph, where they plan to fly 

and Aldridge, Brownhills and Walsall are top of his list. 

Mr Johnson has also said that Santa has tested negative for Co Vid, so he 

is really safe to come into houses to deliver presents. The elves, who are 

also covid free, will have made the presents properly sanitised. 

Rudolph asks if you could leave out some hand sanitiser with his carrot. 

Santa says any drink will be great for him. 

Finally, Mr Johnson has reminded all children that to keep properly social 

distanced and make sure Santa is safe too, all boys and girls will need to 

be fast asleep in their beds, on Christmas Eve, for when he arrives. 

Mr Johnson says Santa sends his love, and he asks for a little prayer that 

his sleigh has enough magic and happy thoughts to keep it flying well. 

After England, he is off to Spain, so those prayers matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs O’Hara 

 

mailto:postbox@st-maryangel.walsall.sch.uk

